
May 30th, 2025 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
…we’re in sight of the finish line! 
 It’s hard to believe that nine months of the school year are already behind us. 
What a journey it has been! This is a perfect moment to do two important 
things: 

First, take a moment to reflect—with pride and gratitude—on the incredible 
memories and milestones you've experienced this year. Think about the 
personal and academic goals you set, and celebrate how far you’ve come. 

Whether it was mastering a challenging subject, building new friendships, or simply showing up each day 
with determination—you’ve accomplished so much. 

Second, now is the time to get laser-focused. The finish line is just ahead, and this is your chance to give 
it everything you’ve got. Whether you’re wrapping up strong or still working to meet your goals, 
remember: there is still time. 

I'm cheering you on, and I’m confident this will be your strongest finish yet. Let's make it the best end of 
the school year ever! 

 

BEST OF LUCK 
To our grade 7 & 8 students who have made it through to Zones which are 
taking place this weekend in Grande Prairie and to our Grade 5 & 6 students 
who will be taking part in the Elementary Divisionals on June 5th.  

 
 

 
HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Thursday June 5th & 12th - 2 Adult Volunteers - Hot Dogs - 
Prepping, Serving & Cleanup - Time commitment 11am - 1pm  
 
Friday June 6th & 13th - 2 Adult Volunteers - Burgers & Veggies - Prepping, 
Serving & Clean Up - Time commitment 10:30am - 1pm 
 

If you are available, please call the office 780-624-3144 or email tanorris@prsd.ab.ca 
 
 
 

 
ALL GRADES - LIBRARY BOOKS 
Library books are due back to the library by Thursday, June 6th.  Please double check 
at home and lockers and return them to Mrs. Blench at the library. 
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TRACK AND FIELD VOLUNTEERS FOR CANTEEN - June 5th 
 
Grade 7 Families, 

We’re excited to offer an early opportunity to begin fundraising for your 
child’s Grade 8 Camp trip !! 

Our school is hosting the Elementary Track and Field Divisionals (Gr 4-6) on June 5th, 2025 and 
we are looking for 4 parent volunteers to help out. Volunteers will work one of two 3-hour shifts 
(9am-12pm & 12pm-3pm), and a portion of the funds raised through this event will be applied 
directly toward your child’s camp fees. 

Spots will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis, so don’t wait if you’re interested in taking 
part! 

To sign up or if you have any questions, please contact us at the school, 780-624-3144. 

 
 

 
BADMINTON FEES - WE STILL HAVE OVERDUE FEES 
Please note that Badminton fees are now overdue. Please make sure you log onto 
https://prsd.schoolcashonline.com/ and choose the tournaments your child 
participated in along with any other necessary fees. 
 
 

 
 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM   
Last day to purchase a Hot Lunch Card - June 2nd, 2025 
Last day of Hot Lunch - June 13th, 2025 
 

Remember you can purchase a $60 Lunch card ($6 per meal for 10 lunches) through your SchoolCash 
Account so your child doesn’t run out https://prsd.schoolcashonline.com/  Lunch cards will be recorded 
/tracked in a google document here at the school which will alleviate any lost cards.  Students will also 
be told when they have two lunches remaining on their card; they will need to let you know so you can 
purchase an additional Lunch Card.  The following will be the new menu starting in the New Year:  
 

MONDAY - Subway (6” Ham, Turkey or Pizza) 
TUESDAY - Sausage & Perogies  
WEDNESDAY - Baked Spaghetti & Garlic Toast 
THURSDAY - Hot Dogs (fundraiser)  
FRIDAY - Free Lunch (Hamburger & Veggies) 
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PAT EXAMS   FINAL EXAMS  FINAL EXAMS 
GRADE 6   GRADE 7   GRADE 8 
May 28th - ELA Part A  June 5th FI - FLA Part A June 5th FI - FLA Part A 
June 12th - ELA Part B  June 9th FI - ELA Part A June 9th 8A, 8B & 8FI - ELA Part A 
June 13th - Math Part A June 10th - ELA Part A  June 10th 8C - ELA Part A 
June 17th - Math Part B June 11th FI - FLA Part B June 11th FI - FLA Part B  
June 18th - Social Studies June 13th - Math Part A June 13th - Math Part A 
    June 16th - ELA Part B  June 16th - ELA Part B 
    June 17th - Math Part B June 17th - Math Part B 
    June 18th - Social Studies June 18th - Social Studies 
    June 19th - Science  June 19th - Science 
         
    

Each day textbooks are to be returned prior to writing the respective exams ! 
 
 
 

 

GRADE 8 FAREWELL  
Wednesday, June 25th at 1:15 pm. More details to come in the 
following weeks.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
2027 EUROPE TRIP (CURRENT GRADE 8 STUDENTS) 
Early registration deadline for the 2027 Europe trip to receive 
$150 off the trip cost has been extended to June 30th !! 
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ABSENT STUDENTS 
TA Norris Middle School has implemented an automated voicemail system to 
notify parents of their child’s absence. These messages will be generated on a 
daily basis at 9:30am. To ensure smooth communication, please notify the school 
by email westonan@prsd.ab.ca or phone 780-624-3144 if your child will be 
absent or late on any given day.  
 
 

 

2025-2026 ENROLLMENT SNAPCODES 
TA Norris Middle School, Springfield & Peace River High delivered the 
Snapcodes for Returning Students Registration for the 2025-2026 
School Year. 
“Email from:  PowerSchool Registration Support”  Please use your 

snapcode(s) review, complete and update any information required for your child.  If you are moving 
over the summer, please reach out to the office, 780-624-3144. Note - For returning students to be 
registered for the school bus, the guardian MUST submit the Returning Registration form. 
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